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aCtlon REACHING OUT TO HELP GOD'S NEEDY
o for Children, Inc. CHILDREN IN MEXTCO

P.O. Box 64324 Los Angeles, CA 20064

Financial help will be gratefully
received at:

Caring ACTION for Children, Inc.
BrO s Boxs bl
Los Angeles, CA 80064

For any questions, write to:
Tor Jansen, Executive Director
38 Elsie Drive
Southampton, PA 18966

THANKS FROM ALL OF US AT THE
"MAMA PAULITA" HOME.

Dear Friends,

In this newsletter we will let the pictures tell you the stories of the child-
ren and youth which you have helped in Mexico. You will see happy children

in their new homes, receiving three meals every day, a secure bed of their own,
the opportunity to attend school and spritual guidance from caring Christians!

When we travel to Mexico, it is sometimes very difficult to take pictures of
the sad conditions where these children of God come from. We see it when we
visit, but we respect the people who live there tooc much to intrude with a

Camera. The heeds are there. Wisit yourself, If you can, and you willrseel

In 1989, Caring Action for Children received a total of $68,900 from all of
you donors. 62% came from Norway, 25% from Sweden and 13% from U.S.A. Our
expenses for travel and newsletters were $5,750, so you see that more than 920%
was available for mission to children and youth in Mexico. Lastyear we also
used some of our resarve funds to purchase the youth home "Cinco Banderas".

Could we do more? Oh yes, even after 23 years of service, we find many oppor-
tunities on our visits. Mexican Christians offen ask for eur help to get
started on new projects for children and youth. Many now understand the need
to do something for the homeless children. Children have so long been neglect-
ed by churches and government in Mexico. From your gifts, we added a youth
home and support for the new children's home "La Fe" last year. This year we
are exploring the start of another children's home among the Mayan people on
the Yucatan Penninsula of Mexico.

Your donations now make eight different service projects possible. Please
share this newsletter with a friend because we need to have new friends to
expand this international Christian service effort. Jointly we Scandinavians




| and North Americans can continue to share
our blessings with the unfortunate children

Caring actlon foriChifen . ofs Mexico

P.0. Box 64324 Loe Aot oA ooy Thanks for the opportunity to serve as your
Director eof this milssien fer Christ!
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As a non-profit, interdenomational organizatiom,

it is our goal to respend to the needs fo the under
previledged children of the world. It is our belief . .
that these needs must be met at all levels in a We have a nice place to llve-
child's life - we must relate to the total being;
the physical, the mental, the spiritual. When put
into ACTION, this means providing food, shelter,
and clothing to meet the children's physical needs;
providing educational opportunities to enrich and
enhance the mental capacities of the children, and
providing the opportunity for worship thus encour—
aging spiritual growth.

"

TAX DEDUCTIBLE CONTRIBUTIONS CAN BE MATLED TO THE
ADDRESS ABOVE.

We don't forget where we
came from, but we know where
we are going with your help.




We are given the opportunity
for an education and to learn
about God and his people.

We graduate with the promise of a
better future.




Thank you for the food we eat
and the clothes we wear,

10 Children's Gospel Clubs
are given the opportunity to
meet every Saturday in the
Mente ey alkea.

Thank you so much for your donations
to these children. Their future
looks bright. Many more are waiting
for someone to care. If you are a
new donor, we will send you news-
letters to show how your money is
helping. Write to us if you would
like to wisit one of OUl prefectEs 10
Mexico. You will never forget the
experiencel
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